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NEWSLETTER NO.13 AUTUMN TERM – 13 DECEMBER 2019 
 

WEEK AHEAD 

WEEK 1 – SPRING TERM 2020 

Monday 6th INSET DAY  
Tuesday 7th SPRING TERM 2020 begins 08.45 
 School Shop Open 08.45-09.45 
Wednesday 8th   

Thursday 9th Chess Club (c/f from Autumn Term) 12.30-13.30 
 School Shop Open 15.30-16.30 
Friday 10th Awards Assembly + Chess Presentation 08.55 
 

MISSION IN ACTION AWARDS: LOVE, LEARN, GROW, WORSHIP 

RECEPTION 

Arthur 
WORSHIP:  For always sharing his ideas in RE and for excellent 
knowledge of the Christmas story. 

Jonah LEARN:  For always persevering and challenging himself in Mathematics. 

Freddy 
LEARN/GROW:  For his enthusiasm towards learning and super writing in 
his letter to Santa.  

YEAR 1 Whole Class GROW/WORSHIP:  For their amazing Nativity performances! 

YEAR 2 Whole Class GROW/WORSHIP:  For their BRILLIANT performances of our Nativity Story! 

YEAR 3 
Louis 

LEARN:  For wonderful progress with his handwriting and presentation this 
term 

Harrison LEARN:  For fantastic effort with his singing in Music 

YEAR 4 Whole Class 
WORSHIP:  For making good links on their Christmas Leaflets and working 
so hard to learn their Class Carol. 

YEAR 5 Josephine LEARN:  For 100% success rate in spellings all term! 

YEAR 6 Whole Class 
LOVE/WORSHIP:  For being so wonderful in the rehearsals for our 
Christmas Carol Service. We are very proud of them all. 

 
 
 

FRIENDSHIP Chloe (Y6) For being a super friend to everyone 
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CONGRATULATIONS  

• Sofia (Y5) passed the ABRSM Grade 1 
Singing with merit  

• Florence (Y6) passed the ABRSM Grade 4 
Singing with merit 

• Liberty (Y5) represented Crowborough 
Hockey Club in the ‘Brighton Girls Plate Tournament.  
Her team came 3rd place out of the East Sussex 
clubs.   

 
SPORTS AWARDS 
Colours are awarded to pupils in Y6 & Y5 for their commitment to school sport.  Congratulations!  
HOCKEY COLOURS Chloe  Izzy Olivia  Beatrice Florence 
      
FOOTBALL COLOURS Monty Joji Oliver Max Hugo 
 Digby     
HOCKEY HALF COLOURS Scarlet  Amelia  Amelie Ramona  
FOOTBALL HALF COLOURS Alfred Lewis     

 
JOIN THE CHRISTMAS MINI-READING CHALLENGE! 

This year there’s an extra-special competition running over the 
winter holidays – the Christmas Mini-Challenge!  Follow the link 
for full details   

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/news/general/join-the-

christmas-mini-challenge 

HAPPY HOLIDAYS AND HAPPY READING 
 
 
PARISH CHRISTMAS SERVICES SACRED HEART CHURCH 

• Christmas Eve 
 18.00 – Family Service of Carols and Readings 
 18.30 – First Mass of Christmas 

• Christmas Day 
 10.30 – Mass 

• New Year’s Day 
 10.00 – Mass  
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Another busy and exciting week at Sacred Heart School 

where learning is fun! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

There was a religious theme to the finalists’ songs for the Carol Competition this 
year, showcasing not just their learning in Music but in RE also.  Selecting just one 
winner was very tricky! 
 

• First Place: Y6 – Florence, Olivia, Scarlet and Bea    

• Second place: Y5 - Milo, Hector and Rupert 

• Joint third: Y3: Winnie, Annabelle, William and Thomas; BeaBea, Mariella, Olivia 
and Beatrice. 

 



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  



Key policies are available via the school website or on request from the school. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

CAROL SINGING On Wednesday Y5 & Y6 from the Senior School Choir were invited to 

sing at Wadhurst Manor.  The room was full as the children sang a lovely mix of old and new Christmas 
songs for the residents.  Many of them enjoyed joining in with the traditional carols and seemed to 
appreciate the newer Christmas songs the children love singing. 

CAROL CONCERT 

Oh what a glorious night!  

The Carol Service which brings the Autumn Term to a close is always a highlight of the school calendar 
and this year was no exception.  With beautiful musical contributions from all classes, and a dramatic 
portrayal by our boys and girls in Y6 this was an especially moving narrative, bringing the Christmas story 
to life.  Special thanks to Mrs Alcock, Mrs Bradford (for everything), Fr Martin and our super-talented Y6! 
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